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HYDRANT TESTING SCHEDULED FOR WEDNESDAY 

GROVER BEACH, CA – As part of the City’s Water Master Plan Update, flow testing of several fire 
hydrants throughout the City will be conducted on Wednesday, March 6, 2019.   The data 
collected during the test will inform the City about the condition of the City’s water system and 
capabilities in the event of an emergency.     

The hydrant testing is scheduled to begin at 8:00 a.m. and is expected to take approximately 5 
hours to complete.   During the duration of the testing, affected properties may experience some 
discoloration or turbidity in your water.  This condition is temporary and will usually clear within a 
few hours.  

In order to clear the water, please allow the water to flow from an outside faucet for a few 
minutes.  This water will cause NO damage to your plants or lawn so feel free to direct it into 
your flowerbeds or lawn.    

If you have any questions or experience prolonged discoloration of your water, please contact the 
Public Works Department at (805) 473-4530 or by email at publicworks@groverbeach.org. 
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